
Are you aware of all the dangers of online communication?  
Is your child constantly connected to their mobile phone or 

computer? 
Do you really know what they are doing on those devices? 

Do you know how to help your child if they are getting 
Cyberbullied? 

 
Schools are seeing an increase in cyberbullying and students are feeling the 

negative impacts of social media. To proactively address these issues, please join us 
for a free information session facilitated by Dean Lloyd, Greater Shepparton Youth 
Resource Officer with Victoria Police, supported by Kerrie Young a student welfare 

officer  
 

Definition and characteristics of Cyberbullying 
Different views of adults and young people 

How parents can help prevent and respond to cyberbullying 
How can you monitor your child’s use of technology 

How do you keep the lines of communication open with your child 
Identifying and responding to incidents of cyberbullying 

How do we work together to address these issues  
 

A light supper will be served 
Book your place here  

 
This information session will be suitable for professionals, students and parents 

How to respond to Online Bullying 

The Practice Seminar Series  

 

Tuesday 13 March 
6pm to 7.30pm @ FamilyCare, Shepparton PSS2018 

https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/practice-seminar-series-2018-how-to-respond-to-online-bullying-tickets-42888519717

